
 

 

 

 

The White County Board of Elections and Registration will be conducting a risk limiting audit on Wednesday, 

March 20, 2024, from 10am to 5pm.  If necessary, the audit will resume on Thursday, March 21, 2024, at 10:00 

a.m. and shall end at 5pm. This risk limiting audit will take place at the White County Elections & Registration 

office located at 1241 Helen Highway, Suite 210, Cleveland, Georgia 30528. This audit will be open to the 

public. 

 

Amie Veater 

White County Elections Supervisor  

February 27, 2024 
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